Cairn Primary School
Curriculum for Excellence
What is Primary 3/4 learning this term? 







Term 1
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Reading – We will be exploring a range of non-fiction texts linked to our animal theme. We will have time every day reading for enjoyment through the Accelerated Reader programme. Class readers will also be used to further develop reading skills at appropriate levels.
Writing – We will write for a range of purposes this term starting with some personal writing. We will also be using descriptive phrases in imaginative stories.
Listening and Talking – Our focus will be on developing confidence in speaking clearly in front of others. 
French – We will be reviewing days of the week, months and weather. We will also be revisiting greetings, colours and classroom objects before moving on to animals and ‘my home’
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Our focus will be on ensuring everyone has a concrete understanding of place value within our number system and the importance of zero as we move to larger numbers in P3/4. We will continue to develop number sense through addition and subtraction strategies using 2-digit and 3-digit numbers. Pupils will take part in daily Number Talks where learning is enhanced through sharing their thinking. We will also be learning to round numbers and using these to estimate answers.
P3/4 will be using money in different contexts and learning to solve problems involving money. We will set up an animal toy shop in the classroom to provide a role play context for using money. 
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We will be developing our sending, receiving and ball control skills through hockey with Mrs Hughes. With Mrs Stevenson we will be focussing on different aspects of fitness (speed, strength, flexibility, stamina, balance and co-ordination).
Our class focus this term will be on settling in, making new friendships and developing self-esteem. We will also develop a class charter linked to the Rights of the Child and our school values.
	[image: image4.wmf]Interdisciplinary Learning (IDL)
Our learning theme is “Animal World”. We will be learning about the classification of animals and finding out about different habitats around the world. We will also look at food chains, inherited characteristics and how animals communicate. We will take part in drama, music and art linked to our imaginative writing and our IDL theme. We will explore Word and PowerPoint while learning about inserting text and images. We will develop our independence by learning to log on, save and retrieve files in ICT.  


Life and Ethos of the school: 30th September parents drop in session 3pm-4pm, collections for our local food bank
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